ASM PACIFIC TECHNOLOGY LIMITED


The Stock Exchange of Hong Kong Limited takes no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, makes no representation as to its accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaims any liability whatsoever for any loss howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this announcement.

ASM PACIFIC TECHNOLOGY LIMITED

(Incorporated in the Cayman Islands with limited liability)

The board of directors of ASM Pacific Technology Limited (the ``Company'') would like to clarify the date of lodgement of all transfers as stated in the notice of the 2002 annual general meeting of the Company.

The board of directors of ASM Pacific Technology Limited (the ``Company'') refers to the notice of the 2002 annual general meeting of the Company dated 7th February 2002 published under the announcement of 2001 audited results for the year ended 31st December 2001 and wishes to clarify that in order to qualify for the proposed final dividend, all transfers accompanied by the relevant share certificates must be lodged with the Company's share registrars in Hong Kong, Secretaries Limited, at 5th Floor, Wing On Centre, 111 Connaught Road Central, Hong Kong not later than 4:00 p.m. on 12th April 2002, Friday, instead of 14th April 2002 as stated under the aforesaid results announcement previously published.

The board of directors hereby apologises for any inconvenience caused.


By Order of the Board


Patrick Lam See Pong


Director

Hong Kong, 25th February 2002
Please also refer to the published version of this announcement in the (Hong Kong iMail)
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